
The Gilbert & Sullivan Very Light Opera Company 
Board Meeting 

 
February 23, 2017 

 
 
In attendance were:  Mary Gregory, Shawn Holt, Wally Benbenek, Barb Hovey, Malka Key, 
Stephen Hage, and Alex Gerchak 
 
 
The meeting began at 6:30 pm. 
 
Group Photo:  Stephen said the company photo will be taken on Saturday, March 11 before the 
show. 
 
MTN:  Stephen has confirmed that they will come and film the show, but have yet to set a date 
for a matinee. 
 
Comps:  All comps are spoken for except for Barb Portinga who can’t come opening night.  
Charlotte’s comps are up to date and there is no knowledge as to the comps for the Plymouth 
people. 
 
Saturday, February 25 is move in day as well as alteration day for costumes.  Denise’s 
production schedule is very thorough. 
 
Orpheus:  A discussion was had as to when auditions should be held.  Stephen needs to confer 
with Leslie as to when that would be convenient.  Rehearsals for the show would start after 
Labor Day with opening on the last weekend of October. 
 
Summer Show:  Wally will need to hold auditions for the summer show during the first weekend 
in May as he will be out of town thereafter. 
 
Set Construction:  Malka will send an e-mail out regarding who has signed up for which jobs.  
Pizza is planned for lunch during the move in Saturday. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Shawn Holt 
 


